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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING FOR TREE CUTTING 
 
In accordance with MGL Ch. 87, a Public Hearing will be held by the Stow Tree Warden 
on Friday, April 9, 2021, commencing at 1:00 PM, on State Rd just west of the 
intersection with Sudbury Rd for the purpose of hearing any objections to the cutting of 
two oak trees, one approx. 20" in diameter located 20' + east of Pole 7, and one approx. 
17" in diameter located 13' + west of Pole 8, as requested by the Hudson Light and Power 
Department for the purpose of relocating power lines on replacement poles.  The Tree 
Warden has determined this to be a valid request. 
 
Objections may be submitted at the hearing, sent to the Highway Department at the 
address shown above, or emailed to the Tree Warden prior to the hearing.  Objections 
must be in writing and must be received by the Tree Warden prior to the close of the 
hearing in order to be valid. 
 
The Tree Warden can be reached by email at bruceefletcher@verizon.net, at the mailing 
address shown above, or by phone at (978) 430-6359. 
 
Bruce E. Fletcher 
Tree Warden 
	
For	publication	two	times,	April	1	and	April	8,	2021	

	
	

	 	 	
	 	


